Moo A3S

Naznski, Heather M MEM:EX

From: Luke Moger <Imoger@mountpolley.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 9:49 AM

To: Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX

Subject: RE: Request: OMS and Water Balance Status
Attachments: Site Water Balance 2013.xlsx

Hi Heather;

Sorry for not getting back to you last week. We do include a copy of our on-site water balance in our Annual
Environmental and Reclamation Report that is submitted to MEM (March 2013 was the last update), but | have also

attached an updated copy for your reference.

For the OMS, since it is an internal, hyper-linked, document | am still compiling all of the separate files that will make up
the full submission to you in an electronic form; apologies for this delay.

Kindest Regards,

Luke Moger
Project Engineer, Mining Operations
Mount Polley Mining Corporation

Tel:  +1(250) 790-2215 ext. 113
Fax: +1 (250) 790-2613
Email: LMoger@ MountPolley.com

From: Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX [mailto:Heather.Narynski@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 4:02 PM

To: Luke Moger
Subject: Request: OMS and Water Baiance Status

Hi Luke,

As a follow-up to my phone message, could you please indicate the status of the following Stage 8 Construction permit
conditions:

e The Operation, Maintenance and Surveillance manual shall be updated in 2012 as recommended in the 2011

As-Built report
e A comprehensive review and update of the site water balance shall be completed and referenced in the 2012

Construction As-Built and Annual Review.

Thanks,
Heather

Heather Narynski, P.Eng

Sr. Geotechnical Inspector

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Natural Gas
1810 Blanshard St., Victoria, BC V8W 9N3
Wk: 250-387-0883

Cell: 250-893-3396




